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oENERAL ATotMC COMPANY
Po. sox eiece In Reply
SAN otEGO. CCFORNIA 92138 September 30, 1980 Refer To: SF?-2018
(714) 455 3000

Mr. Charles MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Certificate of Compliance 6347; Renewal Request.

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

General Atomic Company (GAC), manufacturer of HTGR reactors and fuels, re-
quests renewal of the subject certificate of compliance for a period of
five (5) years. The certificate covers the FSV-3 packaging which is used
to safely transport HIGR fuel elecents primaril" from GAC to a HTGR Reactor
at Fort St. Vrain, Colorado. Attached is a check for $150 covering the

- renewal fees prescribed in 10 CFR 170.31. ;

We request renewal of the subject certificate of compliance without submis-
sion of a consolidated safety analysis since widespread use of the package
is not conte = plated. Only GAC and possibly the Public Service of Colorado,
if return of a fuel element to GAC is found necessary, are anticipated users

of the package. |
|

We look forward to your issuance of the renewal as requested. Should you have I

questions about the matter, please contact the undersigned at 714-455-2823. |

Very truly yours, j
|

J 5 e4 b
William R. Mowry i

,

Licensing Administrator
Nuclear Materials Control Division
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Attachment: Check for $150.
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